
 
 

 

 
 
 

March 23, 2020 
 

Critical Infrastructure Industry Employee 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
This serves as verification that I am a full-time or temporary critical infrastructure industry 
employee or subcontractor of Fibrebond Corporation, located in Minden, Louisiana, a company 
that is part of the Department of Homeland Security’s Critical Infrastructure Sector. 
 
I will be performing work that is directly related to Fibrebond’s manufacturing of mission critical 
modular structures for the power, generator, data center and telecommunications industries. 
Fibrebond structures have a high level of electrical integration within the product to assimilate 
the industrial power gear, generator and mobile telecommunications equipment.  Fibrebond’s 
customers rely on its structures and electrical integration capabilities to provide deliverable 
products and services to their end customers, which include petrochemical companies, medical 
facilities, governmental agencies, mobile telecommunications providers and large data center 
operations. 
 
As an employee that is exempt from the stay-at-home orders issued by the local, state, and/or 
federal authorities, please allow clear and unfettered passage to and from my home and 
Fibrebond’s facility.  
 
Should you have any questions, or to further confirm my employment with Fibrebond, please do 
not hesitate to contact the following: 
 
Patrick Caraway 
Vice President and CFO 
1300 Davenport Drive 
Minden, LA 71055 
Office: 318-371-6307 
Cell: 318-349-5335 
Patrick.caraway@fibrebond.com  
 


